
 

 

Flu shots for the 2015-2016 season will be available throughout the Municipality of Chatham-
Kent in late October at the following locations: 

 Family doctor and nurse practitioner offices 
 Family health teams 
 Community health clinics 
 Participating pharmacies 
 Walk-in clinics 
 Various workplace clinics 

Get your flu shot! Find the location closest to you – Ontario.ca 

 

https://www.ontario.ca/health-and-wellness/get-flu-shot/
http://www.ckpublichealth.com/

